
 

 

LISBURN CENTRAL PRIMARY SCHOOL AND NURSERY UNIT 

FRIDAY NEWSLETTER 
04/06/21 

                                                                                                                                                       

Dear Parents 

It’s hard to believe we are already in June. We have 

lots of activities planned over the next few weeks and 

although some restrictions have been relaxed we have 

been advised to ensure children remain within their 

class Bubbles with handwashing and sanitising routines 

still in place. 

 

Morning Supervision 

Children should not be in school before 8:45am as they 

will NOT be supervised in the playground. If your child 

needs to be in school before this they should attend 

breakfast club. 

 

After School Clubs 

Tuesday 8th June   -   P. 6 Football 

Wednesday 9th June – P.3 Burns Soccer 

                                   P.7 Burns Soccer 

Thursday 10th June -   P.6 AQE Club 

                                    P.4 Hip Hop  

 

Healthy Fruit Break  
Remember payment should be sent to school on 

Monday morning  - £2 for the week. 
We would ask that you DO NOT send chocolate bars or 

crisps into school in your child’s lunch box. 

 

Sports Day  

Our annual Sports day will take place on 

Thursday 10th June. Unfortunately, parents 

are unable to attend this year. However, the staff will 

take photos and videos of the fun and these will be 

uploaded to SeeSaw. Children will be allocated a Colour 

team and can wear something of that colour to school 

on Thursday for Sports Day.  They will be informed of 

their team colour on Monday.  

P.E or sports gear should be worn on Thursday.  
 

Nursery and Year 1 Induction for September 2021 

We intend to hold a Nursery Induction Day on Friday 

11th June. The Nursery will be closed on Friday for all 

current pupils. 

If your child is starting Nursery in September you will 

receive a time to attend on Friday 11th June. We would 

request that only one parent accompanies each child 

and face coverings are worn at all times on school 

premises. 

 

PTF Summer Hampers _ £2 per ticket 

The Adventure Hamper worth £155 

The Sunny Splash Day – worth £45 

The Rainy Day Hamper worth £32 

Tickets on sale from Monday 

Thanks to Halfords and Sweetie Miller Bookstores for 

their donations towards our Hampers. 

 

Holiday Planner 2021/2022 

The holiday planner for next year is now available on 

our website.  

 

Summer Sunshine 

When the sun is shining please send sun cream, 

a sun hat / cap and water bottle into school with your 

child to ensure they keep safe and hydrated in the sun.   

 

P.7 Post Primary Transfer 

Parents of P.7 pupils will be able to login to the EA 

Post-Primary Application portal at: 

(www.eani.org.uk/parents/admissions) from 9am on 

Saturday, 12th June 2021 to receive the outcome of 

your child’s application to post primary school.  

 

AQE 2021 

Applications for 2021/2022 AQE Entrance Assessment 

opened for P.6 pupils on 25th May and closes on 24th 

September. Applications are made via the AQE website 

www.aqe.org.uk  

 

Information for Newcomer Parents The EA have 

asked us to raise awareness that the deadline for 

applications to the EU Settlement scheme is 30th June. 

Please see school website for further details. 

 

Reports 

Our annual school reports will be sent home on Friday 

25th June.  
_____________________________ 
Should you wish to speak to me about any of the above or any 

other matter please contact 

 apoots468@c2kni.net            A.Poots        

 

 

http://www.eani.org.uk/parents/admissions
http://www.aqe.org.uk/

